From: marya and stuart lewis
Sent: 18 July 2013 08:53
To: FETTIPLACE Angela
Subject:

Exeter/Ruskin scheme 13/00832/FUL

I was unable to be at the meeting you kindly held with the South Jericho Residents Association. I would like to state that if Exeter was not trying to overdevelop the not very big Ruskin site + were content with 70 students + not 90 the proposal for adding more height to an already high building + using the public highway for 20 of their students bicycles would not be required. The houses in Worcester Place could continue with the amount of sunlight/ daylight they are used to living with now. sincerely yours, Marya Lewis.